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A Reminder for Children’s Eye Health & Sight

FREE EYE EXAMINATIONS 

All children in Scotland are entitled to an annual FREE eye examination by a qualified Optometrist (Opticians). These examinations are really important for checking the health of your children’s eyes and for making sure that children get any help they might need to make the most of their vision.

Sometimes children do not notice that one eye cannot see as well as the other and an eye examination can check to see if your child has any squints  or ‘lazy eyes’ or if they need glasses. Vision can change over time so it is as well to have them checked regularly to see if there has been any change.  

If your children need a prescription for glasses you can get glasses there or shop around.  There is no obligation to buy glasses and usually most, if not all of the cost is covered by a free voucher system.  Your optician will be able to explain this in more detail.

We would encourage all parents to take their children to an Optician for regular checks whether or not they think they might need glasses.

You may find the following video clips useful.

http://www.optometrytoday.tv/video

http://www.nhs.uk/Livewell/Eyehealth/Pages/Videochildrenseyes.aspx

NHS Grampian Community Eye Care Review – July 2010

Contact: Charlotte Ward, CHP Optometry lead for Grampian charlotte.ward@nhs.net
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